EPA-HQ-2022-1480

Message

From: Rohan Patel [rohpatel@tesla.com]

Sent: 1/21/2021 8:32:49 PM

To: Burkholder, Dallas [burkholder.dallas@epa.gov]
CC: Borgert, Kyle [borgert.kyle@epa.gov]

Subject: RE: eRIN technical discussion

Perfect. Thanks Dallas, and Microsoft Teams works well.

From: Burkholder, Dallas <burkholder.dallas@epa.gov>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2021 3:32 PM

To: Rohan Patel <rohpatel@tesla.com>

Cc: Borgert, Kyle <borgert.kyle@epa.gov>

Subject: RE: eRIN technical discussion

Rohan,

Thanks for your quick response. How about we plan to talk next Wednesday (1/27/2021) from 2-3pm EST? | can send a
Microsoft Teams meeting invite if that time works for you, or if another platform (or just a conference call number)
works better just let me know. Looking forward to meeting with you next week.

Dallas Burkholder

Office of Transportation & Air Quality
US Environmental Protection Agency
(734)214-4766
Burkholder.Dallas@epa.gov

From: Rohan Patel <rahpatel@tesla.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2021 12:00 PM

To: Burkholder, Dallas <burkholder. dallas@epa.pov>
Cc: Borgert, Kyle <bzrgert kyledepa.gov>

Subject: RE: eRIN technical discussion

Dallas,

Bill mentioned that you’re leading the effort on eRINs and we’d be happy to meet with you and the EPA team on this
topic. Let us know a good time for you and the team, and we'll find a way to make it work. As a start, would next week
on Wednesday sometime between 1-5:30pm EST work for you guys?  If you need to catch me in the interim, my cell
phone number is 317-532-7898

Best,

Rohan
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From: Burkholder, Dallas <burkholder.dallas@epa.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2021 9:32 AM

To: Rohan Patel <yohpatelifitesla com>

Cc: Borgert, Kyle <horgert.kyleffepa gow>

Subject: eRIN technical discussion

Rohan,

My name is Dallas Burkholder, and | work at EPA in our Assessment and Standards Division under Bill Charmley. 'm part
of the team that has been working on the topic of potential regulatory structures for electricity under the RFS program.
Bill passed along your name and contact information to me and mentioned that you, and potentially others at Tesla,
may be interested in a technical discussion with myself and others here at EPA who are working on this topic. Would you
be available to meet with us sometime in the next week or two? If you are available, please send me several times that
would work from your side, and I'll check schedules here at EPA and try to get something scheduled. Thanks

Dallas Burkholder

Office of Transportation & Air Quality
US Environmental Protection Agency
(734)214-4766
Burkholder.Dallas@epa.gov
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